
FREDERICKTOWN YAMAHA TRIUMPH SSR OPEN FOR BUSINESS 
Friends, family and customers of Fredericktown Yamaha Triumph SSR. 

 

 

As the COVID-19 situation continues to escalate throughout our region, we feel that it is 
important to do our part to be proactive in protecting the health of our staff, as well as 
those who have done business with us over the last 45 years. 

 
Starting Tuesday March 17th, we will be modifying how we will be doing business 
during the next 30 days. To control the level of contact between groups of customers, we 
will be requesting all customers to call / email or text ahead of time and coordinate their 
purchases with our staff. We will be setting up a pick up area just inside the front entrance 
of the business. 

 
Motorcycle, ATV and Bicycle sales will continue as well but will be dealt with on an 
individual basis and coordinated by appointments when possible. 
Our service department will work on an appointment only basis as well. To protect and 
control extended social contact periods, while you wait services will not be offered during 
this time period. 

 
We understand the inconvenience this may cause during this period of time, but we feel it 
is our responsibility to follow a protocol which protects the health of our staff and patrons 
as a whole. 

 
Our hearts go out to all those who have been affected during this difficult time. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. Emails/phones/texts will continue to be 
answered in a timely manner. 

 

PHONE and TEXT 301 663 8333 
Email- Fredericktownyam@hotmail.com 

 


